Dale Holder

From: Mmamohale Kabasa <MKabasa@dffe.gov.za>

Sent: Thursday, 15 February 2024 10:48

To: Dale Holder

Cc: Muhammad Essop; Coenrad Agenbach; Ephron Maradwa; ElAadmin
Subject: Pre-Application Meeting Request Denied: 2024-02-0024

Dear Mr Holder;

Your pre-application meeting request refers.

We do not foresee the need for a meeting. You may proceed to submitting your applications.

You are further reminded that you still need to fully comply with Chapter 6 of the EIA Regulations, 2014 as
amended.

Further note the process for submitting documents to the Competent Authority for consideration. Please ensure
that you attach this email when submitting your applications to the Department.

If you have points of clarity of need any assistance, please do not hesitate to contact us.
Regards,

Ms. Mmamaohale Kabasa

Environmental Officer: Specialised Production

Regulatory Compliance and Sector Monitoring

Environment House 473 Steve Biko Road, Arcadia PRETORIA
Tel: 012 399 9420

Cell:072 762 0404



